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It	is	with	sadness,	but	fond	memories,	to	report	that	after	23	years,	C-182	
members	voted	at	its	AGM	to	close	the	club	due	to	declining	membership	and	
fewer	members	attending	the	campouts	making	it	unsustainable	to	continue.			
Members	enjoyed	a	final	campout	October	4-6	at	Loch	Lomond	Campground	in	
Amherst,	Nova	Scotia,	with	7	member	rigs,	3	guest	rigs	and	1	seasonal	campers	
in	attendance.	
Arrangements	were	made	to	cater	a	noon	meal	paid	from	Club	funds	and	the	
evening	dance	was	treated	to	a	lunch	provided	by	the	ladies	at	the	campout.	
Club	assets	and	supplies	were	offered	to	members	for	a	donation	to	the	Alguire	
Memorial	Caller	School	Fund;	the	large	stove	and	any	remaining	equipment	was	
donated	to	the	nearby	Girl	Guide	Camp	in	Middleborough.		It	was	further	agreed	
that	$500	be	distributed	to	each	of	the	three	charities	supported	by	C-182	over	
the	years;	namely,	IWK	Health	Centre,	Canadian	Cancer	Society	and	Christmas	
Daddies.		Any	remaining	funds	to	be	donated	to	the	Alguire	Memorial	Caller	
School	Fund.	
Plans	are	underway	to	either	hold	a	summer	dance	or	gather	for	a	meal	with	
former	C-182	members.	
A	sincere	thank	you	to	all	our	members,	past	and	present,	who	gave	so	generously	
of	their	time	and	talents	to	the	campouts	over	the	years.	
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